
Have your say on the potential  

Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty  
designation for The Yorkshire Wolds 

 

 
 

• Part of the Yorkshire Wolds is being considered for designation as an Area of Outstanding 
Natural Beauty 

• Local knowledge is needed by Natural England and local councils as they make an assessment 

• People can share their views via a new website, a series of face-to-face drop-in sessions, 
webinars and an app  

Natural England is asking for opinions on the landscapes and heritage of the Yorkshire 
Wolds as they assess its potential for designation as an Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty 
(AONB).  Members of the public are now being encouraged to contribute to the decision-
making process with local knowledge. 

From 6 June, people can have their say online by visiting the newly launched website 
https://www.yorkshire-wolds-designation-project.org, where an app can also be 
downloaded. There will be drop-in events and webinars where people can find out more. 

See the website for more details of the drop-in events and webinars. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.yorkshire-wolds-designation-project.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAlison.Chapman%40naturalengland.org.uk%7C0a442e8d3a83454893b808da3ff0f5ab%7C770a245002274c6290c74e38537f1102%7C0%7C0%7C637892601491406235%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0u6trP%2B6%2Br2RJNloQlZcXrU4zihS%2BX1Zzl5%2FD3RdqHE%3D&reserved=0

